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INSTITUTE, LLC

iBienvenidos!

Your child(ren) are registered for Spanish Camp occurring June 15™-19th. Campers
may be dropped off no earlier than 7:50 am and picked up no later than 12:10. Please
call me at 632-7554 if your camper is sick and/or will not be attending on a particular
given day.

Things to bring to camp:

e Each day, please send a peanut-free snack along with your camper(s). Cold,
bottled water will be available to students in the reception area.

e Please send an art smock along with your child(ren). This smock will be left at
camp during the week and can be taken home on Friday. An example of a
smock is an old, long-sleeved dress shirt.

¢ Please complete the forms that | have included and bring them on the first day.
With your permission, | would like to add some pictures of campers to my
website, office bulletin board and/or other promotional advertisements.

e Campers will get their Spanish camp t-shirt on the first day. Feel free to have
your child(ren) wear the t-shirt during the week.

| am sure your child(ren) will enjoy Spanish Camp with all the fun activities | have
planned. Some topics students will be learning about are: Mexican pottery, Monarch
butterflies and their migration to Mexico, Aztec pyramids and ancient masks, and
various fiestas celebrated throughout the year! Please call me at 632-7554 if you have
any questions and/or concerns regarding Spanish Camp.

See you on June 15"

Sra. Rhonda Richlen




